
is largely the work of Dr. J. L. Todd, w'ho during the past year was 
President of the Graduates' Society, and who resigned his duties 
in order that he might serve with our Hospital Unit at the front. 
Though indefatigable in patriotic work of every kind, Dr. Todd 
yet found time to conduct a wide correspondence with University 
men throughout Canada in laying a foundation for the work of 
the Central Committee, which will in future make its appeal to 
all graduates of Canadian Universities.

With the foregoing explanation of the circumstances under 
which it was written, McGill men are asked to give the present 
pamphlet careful attention, as it indicates the various forms which 
our patriotism may usefully assume at this fateful time in the for­
tunes of Canada and the Empire.

For the Executive,

CHARLES W. COLBY,
President.

WILLIAM STEWART,
Secretary.

June 24TH, 1915.
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